
 

Not for distribution, directly or indirectly, into the United States of America, Canada, Australia and Japan 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 

KOS (CIR GROUP) TO WAIT FOR MORE STABLE MARKETS TO LAUNCH IPO  

 

Milan, June 14 2010 – The Board of Directors of KOS SpA, which met today, has decided to 

delay the listing of the company on the Stock Exchange until there is greater stability in the 

financial markets. The listing plan will be resumed in coming months if compatible with market 

conditions. 

 

Meanwhile, leveraging its financial solidity and the positive performance of its businesses, KOS 

will continue to pursue its growth programs as planned. The group intends to further 

consolidate its position as leading private-sector operator in the care-home sector at national 

level with the objective of continuing to improve the care services for all patients in its facilities 

as well as reaching its economic targets.   

 

*** 

 

This press release is not an offer or invitation to subscribe or purchase any securities of KOS S.p.A. in the United 

States, Canada, Australia, Japan or elsewhere such an offer or invitation would require the approval of local 

authorities or otherwise be unlawful. The securities referred to herein may not be offered or sold in the United 

States absent registration or an exemption from registration under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933, as amended. 

KOS S.p.A. does not intend to register any portion of the offering of the securities in the United States or to conduct 

a public offering of the securities in the United States, Canada, Australia and Japan. The distribution of this 

announcement and the offering or sale of the securities referred to herein in certain jurisdictions may be restricted 

by law. Persons into whose possession this announcement comes are required to inform themselves of and to 

observe any such restrictions. Copies of this announcement are not being made and may not be distributed or sent 

into the United States, Canada, Australia, Japan or elsewhere such distribution would require the approval of local 

authorities or otherwise be unlawful. 

 

*** 
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CIR Group Communication Department 

Salvatore Ricco, Francesca Sagramoso  

Tel.: +39 02 722701  

e-mail: infostampa@cirgroup.com  

www.cirgroup.com; www.kosgroup.com    

 

Community – Consulenza nella comunicazione 

Tel. +39 02 89404231 

Auro Palomba, Marco Rubino – Tel. +39 335 6509552 


